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Comments: Dear U.S. Forest Service,

We encourage you to support the East Crazy Inspiration Divide Land Exchange. A land swap of 605 acres in the
Crazies for would provide significant benefits for recreational users.

The mid-elevation lands along Inspiration Divide Trail are lush and provide important habitat for a variety of plant
and animal species. However, these lands are not as highly utilized for recreation as the steep, high-elevation
expert ski terrain. By swapping these lands, we can ensure that both the mid-elevation lands and the ski terrain

are being used to their full potential.

In addition, the expert ski terrain would provide a unique and exciting recreational opportunity for skiers and
snowboarders, drawing more visitors to the area and providing an economic boost to the local community.

Overall, we believe that this land swap would be a win-win for both recreational users and the environment, and
we encourage the U.S. Forest Service to support it.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, Andrew Jordan



